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Comments: Please accept my comments regarding e-bikes. Though I am an avid bike rider, I do not believe that

e-bikes should be allowed in non-motorized ares. This includes both summer and winter trails. Electrifying bikes

is a wonderful invention allow more opportunities for individuals; but allowing them on bike paths and other non-

motorized areas is a terrible direction to take. We need to slow down the pace of our our world.  Thank you!


